
 

                               

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Date: 2nd July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: End of Year Report 
 

Your child will be bringing home their end of year report on Tuesday 9th July 2024. It will also contain information to 

support their return to school in September. I would appreciate if you could share your thoughts and comments about 

this year via the following link https://forms.office.com/e/XEVTiMs44d by the end of day, on Friday 19th July 2024. 

Your feedback is much appreciated and will help to inform school improvement actions. 

I hope that you find your child’s report to be informative; celebrating their strengths and progress, as well as identify 

their next steps in learning. Please join us for our parents open evening on Thursday 11th July 2024 from 3:30pm to 

5:30pm, where your chid(ren) will be able to show you their work and new classrooms. Details of new classes and 

teachers are included within this letter. 

It has been wonderful to experience assemblies, parent meetings and reading sessions together, and more recently, 

sports days and variety performances. It has been delightful to hear such positive feedback from children and adults 

about the range of experiences across the academic year. For example, Science Week, the Olympic Torch handover, 

World Book Day, gymnastics and hockey competitions, the tag rugby festival and Choir performing at Singing in the 

Halls. Onsite visits from the Black Hole Planetarium, Rainforest Roadshow, Animal Man and Historical Lives. Offsite 

visits to Pendeford Mill, WILD Zoological Park, Tanglewood; without forgetting our adventure filled residentials. 

On behalf of myself, staff and the Governors, we would like to thank you for your support throughout the year. 

At this time of year, we have to say a few goodbyes and I would like to take this opportunity to wish Mrs Anderson, 

Miss Sidney and Ms Parry all the best in their next endeavours. Thank you for your hard work and support for our 

children during your time with us. You will be missed. 

Perhaps, always one of the hardest goodbyes to make is to the Year 6 pupils. Throughout their time at Wodensfield, 

whether they joined in Nursery or Year 6, every child has made a lasting impression. It has been a privilege to support 

their learning and development throughout their time with us. Each one has developed talents and strengths that we 

know will prove invaluable in secondary school and beyond. We look forward to celebrating their journey in the final 

week of term.  

School breaks up for the Summer holidays on Friday 19th July 2024 at 2:30pm. 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/XEVTiMs44d


 

                               

Classes from September 2024: 

Nursery :   Mrs Roycroft 
Reception F:   Miss Fellows 
Reception MP:   Mrs Moore-Patrick  
1C/O:    Mrs Cowdrill and Mrs Oakley 
1E:    Miss Essex 
2H:    Miss Hill 
2K:    Mrs Khehra 
3M/T:    Mrs Millerin and Mrs Tromans 
3H/W:    Mrs Hoult and Miss Wright 
4G:  Miss Gabri 
4I:    Miss Ingham 
5F:    Mr Fereday 
5S:  Mrs Shackleton 
6B:  Mrs Batchelor 
6R:  Mr Richards 
 
In September, your child will move into the next year group.  

CURRENT CLASSES NEW CLASSES FOR SEPTEMBER 
New Intake Reception MP – Mrs Moore-Patrick 

New Intake Reception F – Miss Fellows 

Current Reception E – Miss Essex New Class 1C/O – Mrs Cowdrill & Mrs Oakley  

Current Reception F – Mrs Fellows New Class 1E – Miss Essex 

Current 1MP – Mrs Moore-Patrick New Class 2H – Miss Hill  

Current 1A – Mrs Anderson  New Class 2K – Mrs Khehra 

Current 2H – Miss Hill New Class 3M/T – Mrs Millerin & Mrs Tromans  

Current 2K – Miss Khehra  New Class 3H/W – Mrs Hoult & Miss Wright 

Current 3G – Miss Gabri New Class 4I – Miss Ingham 

Current 3T/W – Mrs Tromans & Miss Wright New Class 4G – Miss Gabri 

Current 4I – Miss Ingham New Class 5S – Mrs Shackleton  

Current 4H/M – Mrs Hoult & Mrs Millerin New Class 5F – Mr Fereday 

Current 5F – Mr Fereday New Class 6B – Mrs Batchelor 

Current 5S – Mrs Shackleton New Class 6R – Mr Richards 

Current 6B – Mrs Batchelor 
Transition to Year 7 at Secondary School 

Current 6R – Mr Richards 

 
Mr Gould and Mr Sharpe will continue to support Year 5 and Year 6. Mrs Taylor-Ward will continue to support children 

throughout the school with additional needs. Ms Jamieson will continue to support children and families. 

In preparation for September, please note: 

- Termly ‘Apple’ for the academic year 2024-2025 is live on School Gateway. Deadline to purchase Apple for the 

Autumn Term is Friday 6th September 2024. 

- The cost of a school meal will increase, as of 1st September 2024, to £2.60 per meal (£13.00 per week). Please 

continue to pay this in advance via the School Gateway app and inform the school office, should you wish to 

change your child’s meal plan as you will be charged. Current Year 2 parents – please see separate letter, dated 

Monday 1st July 2024 for important information to note. 

- Please continue to pay Cool Milk direct if your child is over 5 years-old and does not receive free milk 

https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/  

 

 

https://www.coolmilk.com/parents/


 

                               

- To ensure your School Gateway app is being used to its full capacity, please check the following:  

☐ you are logged into the app  

☐ you have enabled push notifications via your mobile device  

☐ your app is up-to-date and the latest version  

☐ your app has not entered a ‘deep sleep’ state (this can be checked via your device settings or app 
permissions). 
 

If you require support with any of the above, please do not hesitate to contact a member of the school office team. 

School will begin next term for pupils on Tuesday 3rd September 2024 at 8:40am from Year 1 to Year 6. Please note 

the induction timetable for Reception pupils will be sent in a separate letter to follow. 

Please make time over the summer holiday to rest and enjoy quality family time together. We look forward to 

welcoming you back in September for another exciting academic year at Wodensfield.  

Thank you, again, for your outstanding support this year. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
 


